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June 18, 1973

Mr. Boyce H. Grier
Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory
Operations - Region III ,

U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Notification of Delay in Response to
Dresden Nencomoliance Letter, AEC Dkt 50-10

Dear Mr. Grier:

Your letter of May 25, 1973, was concerned with a
number of items of noncompliance identified on Dresden. Unit
1 during a recent inspection. Our review of these items
has not yet been completed. Therefore an extension
of 11 days to the previous due date of June 14, is requested.
This new date will require that the answer to your letter
be submitted by June 25, 1973.

Very truly yours,

wY
L. D. Butterfield, Jr.
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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